
 

TWO-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

FEBRUARY 2025 

 Dear Parents, 

      Happy Valentine’s Day! Although it may not seem like it, we are getting through the winter 
months! We are hoping to get a chance to play with SNOW and are very excited for all the things to 
come this February! 

        As we have started a new year, we are asking parents for a little bit of help! We have asked for 
a few things this year to help our kids be provided for! $2 each month in snack money helps the 
teachers to buy morning snacks. Also, some extra batteries, Kleenex and wipes will help us as well! 

        We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day with a PARTY on Friday February 14th this year at 
3:30pm! We would love to ask all parents to bring in $2 for party money. Also, we will be passing out 
Valentines to our friends! If you would like your child to participate in bringing cards, please bring 
some in! Feel free to provide a box or bag to collect them as well! We will provide a list closer to the 
party! Thanks for everything! 

    If you have any changes going on at home with you or your child (starting to potty train, your 
schedule changes, new phone numbers, etc.) PLEASE keep us in the loop! We want to help you, but 
it’s hard to help when we don’t know what you need. 

 REMINDERS: 

·        $2 is due on the 1st of each month for snack money. Some parents like to pay for several months in 
advance if it helps you out. 

·        Valentine’s Day Party is the 14th at 3:30 pm! 

·        Please make sure that your child has seasonal clothes that fit in their boxes. 

·        We are coming into the sick season. Please review the sick policy. 

·        Always check your toddler gram to see if they need supplies. 

Thank you for all you do and your never-ending support! 

Ms. Haylie 

Ms. Gabby 

Ms. Kassie 

  



  

 


